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REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL

To: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

From: Jason Simpson, City Manager

Prepared by: Candice Alvarez, MMC, City Clerk

Date: April 25, 2023

Subject: Northwest Mosquito and Vector Control District

Recommendation 

Receive a presentation from Eric Ballejos, Public Information & Technology Officer, on ways 
residents can protect themselves from mosquitoes following recent rain events. 


